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19-E-0636 DOC-6078599
11 October 2019

Sue Grey
Via fyi.org.nz

Dear Sue

I refer to your official information request of 13 September 2019 for information
regarding the application of biodegradable 1080 at Molesworth Station in 2017.

This letter is to advise that I have made a decision on your request and sent the
response to your personal email address today.

If, once you have reviewed my response, you are happy for it to be posted to the fyi
website, please advise and we will do so.

Yours sincerely

Martin Kessick
Deputy Director-General, Biodiversity

Whare Kanpapa Atawbhear




